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Friday 20th June 2025 

Year 6 Production – Peter Pan 
 

Dear Families, 
 
The Year 6 children have been very busy practising this year’s production – Peter Pan. The 
children are already sounding fantastic, and we cannot wait for them to show you all of their 
hard work.   
 
When are the performances?  
 

Date: Monday 14th July and Tuesday 15th July  

Time: Doors will open at 5:45pm for a 6pm start  

Location: Balksbury Junior School Hall  

How do I book tickets? 
 

Due to the maximum capacity in the hall, each child has been allocated two adult tickets in 
total for one of the performances. However, the dress rehearsal will be recorded and shared 
with families as a special memory for you to share and keep. The two tickets will be allocated 
on a first come, first served basis.  

To book your tickets:  
 

1. Log on to your child’s Arbor account.  

2. Click on ‘School Shop’.   

3. Click on the performance day you wish to book tickets for and how many tickets you require 

(1 or 2). Please note that if a performance is fully booked, then it will not allow you to book.  

4. If you would like to purchase a 50p programme, please select the correct box. Please note 

this is optional and these will also be available on the night – please bring the correct change 

for this.  

When will bookings open?  
 

Bookings will open on your child’s Arbor account on Tuesday 24th June. 
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When will bookings close?  
 

 

Bookings will close on your child’s Arbor account on Thursday 10th July. 

When will I receive my tickets for the performance?  
 

 

Your child will come home with their allocated tickets on Friday 12th July.   

How do I sign in and enter the performance I have tickets for?  
 

• Doors will be open at 5:45pm  

• Please head to the Junior School Reception (down the driveway)   

• Bring your tickets with you and sign in on the sheets provided   

• Collect your prepaid programme if you have ordered (these will be labelled and help 

will be on hand)  

As always, the federated car parks will be unavailable (unless you have a permit). Please 
‘Park and Stride’. 
 
Does my child have to take part?  
 

 

The children have all worked very hard to produce this show, which we hope you will enjoy. 
If your child does not wish to take part in the evening performances, please let your child’s 
teacher know by Friday 27th June.  
 
How do I need to bring my child in for the evening performance?  
 

All children must be brought back to school by 5:30pm. They must be signed in at their 
classroom door. Once you have dropped your child off, you can wait for the doors to open if 
you have tickets for that evening’s performance, or you can return to collect them at 7:00pm.  
 
Where do I collect my child from?  
 

You will need to collect your child from their classroom door at the end of the performance.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support, we hope you enjoy the performance, the children have 
worked so hard and we are very proud of them!  
 
The Year 6 Team 

 


